
CEREMONY TO HONOR  JAMES T. RUNDBERG OF NEW BALTIMORE 
 

A ceremony to honor the bravery and service of Sergeant First Class James T. Rundberg, a New 
Baltimore resident, has been scheduled for Sunday, July 26th at 1:00 pm at the New Baltimore 
Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51 in Hannacroix. 
 
James was recently wounded by a roadside bomb in Iraq, and is now home recuperating before 
his return to military service.  He was recently featured in a front page article published by the 
Albany Times Union.  The article can be found here:   
 
http://www.timesunion.com/AspStories/storyprint.asp?StoryID=819115
 
Federal, state and local officials, veterans and community organizations have been invited to pay 
tribute to James, and the public is cordially invited to share in offering thanks for James’ 
commitment and service to our country.  A Town Board Resolution will be presented, 
acknowledging Sergeant First Class James T. Rundberg’s bravery and exemplary military 
service, which has spanned over 15 years in the United States Army. 
 
A public reception with refreshments will follow the ceremony to allow friends, neighbors and 
citizens to offer their personal thanks to James. 
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